
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, Years 5 & 6 were 

treated to an afternoon of 

activities with coaches and 

players from the Newcastle 

Eagles.         

As part of the Eagles’ 

‘Hoops4Health’ programme, 

the children attended 

workshops on keeping 

healthy, self-esteem and, of 

course, some fun basketball 

activities.  The teachers were 

very impressed with 

everyone’s attitude and 

enthusiasm during the 

sessions – well done! 

Mrs McKenna, Miss McPherson  

& Mr Saddington 

  

 

It was really fun – I loved it 

because we learnt about the 

importance of water and 

how to stay healthy, and 

then we did a fun activity at 

the end.  The players were 

really kind and fun. 

Caitie G   

 

The day was a lot of fun with 

the basketball players.  They 

taught us how to do 

different throws and we 

learnt all about fitness.  They 

gave us all a free golden 

ticket for the Newcastle 

Eagles quarter-finals – I hope 

I can go!   

Hana T 
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